
  

 

Cupcake Menu  

Pricing:   $3.25 per cupcake                       $36.00 
per dozen 

~Rotating Flavors 

~Frosted Vanilla ~ a vanilla bean cupcake topped with a vanilla 
buttercream frosting and sprinkles 

~Frosted Chocolate~ a moist dark chocolate cupcake topped with a 
vanilla buttercream frosting and sprinkles 

~Happy Birthday~ an almond flavored cupcake topped with an 
almond buttercream frosting and sprinkles 

~Southern Red Velvet~ a traditional red velvet cupcake topped 
with a vanilla cream cheese frosting  

~Lemon Delight~ a vanilla cupcake filled with a homemade lemon 
curd topped with a lemon cream cheese frosting and a candied 
lemon 

~Caribbean Coconut~ a vanilla cupcake filled with a homemade 
pineapple curd topped with a coconut cream cheese frosting and a 
cherry on top 

~Chocolate Coconut~ a moist dark chocolate cupcake topped with a 
coconut cream cheese frosting and a chocolate drizzle 

~Cookies & Cream~ a Madagascar bourbon vanilla cupcake baked 
with Oreo crumbles topped with an Oreo infused buttercream 
frosting   

~Mint Cookies & Cream~ a Madagascar bourbon vanilla cupcake 
baked with Oreo crumbles topped with a mint Oreo infused 
buttercream frosting   

~Chocolate Ganache~ a moist dark chocolate cupcake dipped in a 
semi-sweet Belgian chocolate ganache and a buttercream flower 



~Chocolate Peanut Butter~ a moist dark chocolate cupcake topped 
with a peanut butter frosting, and a chocolate peanut butter cup 

 

 

~Chocolate Banana~ a chocolate and banana cupcake topped with a 
cream cheese frosting dark chocolate pearls and a banana chip 

~Chocolate & Toasted Almonds~ a moist dark chocolate cupcake 
baked with toasted almonds topped with a vanilla cream cheese 
frosting, a chocolate drizzle and a chocolate covered almond 

~Fleur de Sel~ a moist dark chocolate cupcake with a homemade 
caramel filling topped with a chocolate ganache frosting and 
fleur de sel  

~Caramel Macchiato~ a caramel filled cupcake topped with an 
espresso-spiked buttercream frosting and a caramel drizzle  

~Pralines & Cream~ a vanilla cupcake topped with a caramel 
buttercream frosting and a Louisiana Praline  

~Carrot~ a spiced cupcake loaded with shredded carrots topped 
with a vanilla cream cheese frosting  

~Very Berry Strawberry ~ a moist strawberry cupcake topped with 
a strawberry Italian meringue buttercream and a chocolate dipped 
strawberry 

~Chocolate Strawberry ~ a moist dark chocolate cupcake topped 
with a strawberry Italian meringue buttercream and a chocolate 
dipped strawberry 

~Chocolate Mint~ a moist dark chocolate cupcake topped with a 
mint buttercream frosting and dark chocolate pearls 

~Big Easy Bananas Foster ~ a New Orleans classic, a bananas 
foster cupcake topped with rum- infused vanilla cream cheese 
frosting and a banana chip  

~Café Au Lait~ a moist chocolate cupcake topped with an 
espresso-spiked buttercream and a coffee & cream espresso bean 

~French Quarter Bread Pudding~ a classic New Orleans dessert, a 
bread pudding cupcake topped with a cinnamon or bourbon-infused 
vanilla buttercream frosting 

~Southern Sweet Potato~ a sweet potato cupcake topped with a 
toasted marshmallow frosting  



~Bae Bae’s Banana Pudding~ a moist banana cupcake with a vanilla 
pudding filling topped with a cream cheese frosting and a Nilla 
wafer cookie 

~Banana Chocolate Chip~ a banana and chocolate chip cupcake 
topped with a vanilla cream cheese frosting and a banana chip 

 

 

 

~Banana Split~ a banana cupcake topped with a vanilla 
buttercream frosting, a fudge drizzle, sprinkles, and a cherry 
on top 

~Chocolate Chip~ a vanilla cupcake baked with chocolate chips 
topped with a chocolate frosting 

~S’mores~ a dark chocolate cupcake with a graham cracker bottom 
topped with a marshmallow meringue frosting and a chocolate and 
graham cracker garnish 

~Spiced Pumpkin~ a spiced pumpkin cupcake topped with a vanilla 
bean cream cheese frosting 

~White Chocolate Raspberry~ a moist raspberry cupcake top with a 
white chocolate buttercream frosting and a fresh raspberry 

 

~Bread Pudding Flavors $4.00 ea. 

~Traditional  

~Bananas Foster 

~Cinnamon Peach 

~White Chocolate Raspberry 

 

~Bread Pudding Sauces: 

~Vanilla Bean 

~Vanilla Rum 

~Vanilla Bourbon 

~Caramel 



~Raspberry 

 

 

 

 

 

~Cakes:  

Our delicious cupcakes baked into a delicious 8 inch cake, 
$45.00 each 

Available in the following flavors:  

 Vanilla, Chocolate, Happy Birthday, Red Velvet, Lemon Delight, 

Caribbean Coconut, Chocolate Coconut, Carrot  


